Late Correspondence
Regular Council — July 19, 2022




To: Mayor and Council, Resort Municipality of Whistler

Re: 2030 Olympic Bid

As aresident and taxpayer of Whistler I am extremely disappointed by the municipality’s
involvement in the pursuit of a bid for the 2030 Winter Olympics; and I hope the next sitting
council puts an end to these activities.

Even more disappointing than the potential bid itself is the fact council has proceeded down this
path without a mandate from the citizens of Whistler. I believe the decision to inflict the extreme
expense, disruption and chaos of the Olympics on the residents and businesses of Whistler is way
outside the purview of Council. Council should not go down this path without the clear support
of the electorate. It is ridiculous the “Community Life Survey” failed to even ask residents if
they had any support for hosting another Olympics.

Thanks for considering my rant,

Dan Russell, 8501 Ashleigh Mclvor Drive, Whistler, BC VEEIL9



Mayor & Council
Against the Olympic 2030 Bid for so many reasons:
Security measures/costs is #1 & Hwy 99 congestion ( corridor has changed since 2010 immensely with

Squampton surge)

This will ruin our legacy that maintains balance of community town and world class resort.... not sure if
our first nations see the can of worms this will cause for their territories

C.Fraser

36-8119 Mckeevers Place



To the Mayor Jack Crompton and Whistler Council Member
Thank you all for the work you do for Whistler.

I, Louise Scott, have lived in Whistler as a permanent resident for 12 years. We purchased our home
after the 2010 Olympics. | have clear images in my mind of the damage to the many homes and
businesses as a result of the “2010 visitors”. The disrespect for our homes, businesses and land was
very sad and so unnecessary. It took time and patience for my family and i to find a house that had been
respected. We believe that we were only touching the surface of the damage the “2010 visitors “ had
done.

Looking at the 2030 bid, budgeted numbers allocated for policing and security etc. we might as well
prepare for a war from the “2030 visitors” against each other and our Whistler Home and Land.

Why would we invite that? Let alone the fact that we the taxpayers will be paying the “2030 visitors”
price for many years through our personal and property tax instalments. As well as the personal cost of
repairs to our businesses and residences. It will take time to heal the land and our people.

| MARIE LOUISE SCOTT, 6218 EAGLE DRIVE, WHISTLER hope that we residents can live, prosper and
arrange housing for our worker bees in peace. Let the 2030 Olympics Go.

Thank you for hearing me.

Sincerely, Marie Louise Scott












